
Extension of collective agreement for emergency 
services 

 Austria 

The collective agreement covering the Red Cross has been extended to cover all 
emergency service and ambulance workers. The decision has been welcomed by 
the GPA-DJP and VIDA trade unions that have been campaigning for over two years 
against wage dumping the sector. The next target for the unions is to negotiate a 
single pay structure for whole of the country as the Red Cross agreement currently 
has different pay levels for different regions.
Read more at > VIDA (DE)
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